
September 7, 2018 

Re: Update on Important Matter 

To the John Jay College Community: 

I am writing to share an important update with all of you. 

Upon receiving complaints alleging inappropriate conduct by certain faculty members, we launched an 
investigation into the matter and have engaged an outside investigator to assist us.  We are committed to 
a swift, thorough, and fair investigation, which is ongoing. 

The safety of all members of the John Jay community is of utmost importance to us, and we expect every 
member of our community to live up to our standards of conduct. There are many resources on campus to 
hear and investigate complaints of inappropriate conduct and to provide support to those who may be 
affected by such conduct.  I encourage you to access information about those resources here.   

I understand that this matter may generate questions from inside and outside our community. However, 
because we take seriously the rights and privacy of everyone involved in this process, and because the 
investigation is ongoing, I cannot provide further details at this time. I can assure you, though, that the 
investigation is moving as quickly as possible. When I am presented with the results of the investigation, I 
will take any actions that are appropriate. 

Thank you, 

Karol V. Mason 
President 




